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Nurture, Nature, Knowledge: 
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind 

hearts.  
 

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

Our current focus Christian value 
is ‘Friendship’. 

 

 
 
 

 

BBC 500 WORDS WRITING 
COMPETITION 

This popular competition has 
launched for 2023 and is open 

to children aged 5-11 years. 
Please see 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/5
00-words for details and to 

enter. It would be great to see 
some Himbleton entrants! 

WEEKLY WELL DONES! 
Congratulations to all the 

children who were 
nominated on Thursday of 

last week for demonstrating 
our Christian values 
wonderfully and for 
outstanding work.  

Well done to the following 
children who received the 

Christian values award: 
EYFS: Myla; KS1: Pippa; 
 LKS2: Seb; UKS2: Jack. 

 
Well done to the following 
children who received the 

outstanding worker award: 
EYFS: Grace; KS1:Walter; 

LKS2: Harry; UKS2:Poppy B . 
 

FRIENDS’ MEETING 
A reminder that there is a Friends meeting at The Galton Arms at 7.30pm this 
Wednesday. All families are members of the Friends and the support that is 

given through fundraising makes a big difference to the children.  
Please do come along if you can.  

UKS2 CURRICULUM VISIT 
UKS2 are heading off to Think 
Tank on Wednesday as part of 
their ‘Out of this World’ unit of 
enquiry. We hope they have a 

fantastic time! 

WELL DONE TO PUPIL 
PARLIAMENT! 

Our newly elected Pupil Parliament 
ran a super coffee and cake 

morning last Friday, to raise money 
for Macmillan Cancer Support. They 

raised a total of  £144.42 
Well done to Kennith, Grace, Holly, 
Albus, Dulcie, Wyatt, Annie, James 

M, Ellie, Seb, Toby and Poppy S. 
Thank you for your support with 

this event. 

PARENT CONSULTATION TIMES 
Thank you for returning your 
appointment request forms 

promptly. You will receive your 
allocated time from your child’s 
class teacher by next Monday. 

HEAD BOY AND HEAD GIRL 
After a very thorough 

recruitment process, our new 
Head Boy and Head Girl were 

appointed last week. 
Congratulations to Jack and Ella – 
we know that they will be great 
ambassadors for our school over 

the next year. 

HARVEST SERVICE 
A reminder that our Harvest Service will take place in Church next Friday at 2.15pm. All welcome.  

All children will need to be collected from Church instead of school next Friday please. 
Please see Mrs Wallis’ post on School Story for donation ideas – everything that we collect will be gratefully 

received by Droitwich Foodbank. 

TALKING TO YOUR CHILD 
ABOUT ONLINE SAFETY 

We know how important it is to 
educate our children about 

how to stay safe online. Having 
open conversations with your 
child about this is so helpful. 

Please take a look at 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keep

ing-children-safe/online-
safety/talking-child-online-

safety/ for some ideas about 
how to explore this subject 

with them. 
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